[image: image1.png]tel. 01-4933843 C/o Moret
Edmondstown Road

Our Ref: 06S - 78/0015P Dublin 16

4t September 2007

The Senior Executive Officer

Housing Dept.

South Dublin County Council

County Hall, Tallaght.

Dublin 24

Re:- Planning Ref. No. SD078/0015
9, Unit Infill Housing Project, Taylors Lane, Dublin 16

Dear Sir

We wish to object to the Five Units at Kingston Court, in the above scheme,
for the following reasons:-

1/ These houses will overshadow and block the view of Newbrook House
particularly as they are so relatively high and so close to the boundary wall.
Newbrook House, which is a Protected Structure, forms a very important feature in
the village and so should be respected.

2/ These five units will greatly reduce the area of Public Open Space and will
leave the remaining area too small to be of any use as a feature in the centre of
Ballyboden as a garden or recreational area.

3/ The drawing that showed Wildlife Corridors and Greenspaces which was
accepted as part of the Village Plan for Ballyboden did not show these houses. This
space was left as a wildlife corridor - therefore the five houses should not be put here.

Yours faithfully
Patrick Lebnard

Member, Planning Committee
An Taisce South County Dublin Assoc.

The Tailors’ Hall Back Lane Dublin 8 Telephone 01 4541786 Fax 01 4533255 Website: wuww.antaisce org
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